
HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD 

 

 

Memorial Hall, School Street 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

The Historical Commission did not hold a meeting on February 

11th as scheduled due to the snowy and frigid weather. 

The next meeting is scheduled for March 11th at 7 pm in Memorial 

Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Anne Lamontagne 

Secretary 
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